

Epney Close, Patchway, Bristol BS34 5LN Tel: 01454 866920

Email: office@conistonprimary.org.uk Website: <a href="mailto:www.conistonprimary.org.uk">www.conistonprimary.org.uk</a> Facebook Page: Coniston Primary School

Wednesday 15th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **Reception Early Reading Workshop**

When: Wednesday 22nd November

Where: The Main Hall

All EYFS/Reception parents are invited to an Early Reading workshop in the main hall on Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> November at 9.00am with Mr Payne where you will receive information about the teaching of Early Reading and Phonics at Coniston Primary school and how to best support your child at home

Please drop your child off as usual and then go through the main gates to wait outside of the hall.

At Coniston Primary School we use the phonics programme Little Wandle Letters and Sounds revised. If you would like to find out more before the meeting, please visit: https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/

We look forward to seeing you there.

Best wishes.

Mr Payne Year 1 Teacher







